Reply ID: v4u9

Dear Brooke,

So glad you liked my poem and the drawing; a friend, Brian G., did the artwork and I loved it! Your readership is very important so know that I am appreciative!

Would you consider getting involved in the push for commonsense public safety reform on a deeper level? We could really use your help. Please let me know how you see yourself playing a role in the "Movement"? You can contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Thank you again and I will be hoping to hear back from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com